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25 Feb 2016

The Honorable Daniel R. Elliott III

Chairman, United States Surface Transportation Board
395 E Street, SW

Washington, DC 20423-0001

The Honorable Ann D. Begeman

Vice Chairman, United States Surface Transportation Board
395 E Street, SW

Washington, DC 20423-0001

The Honorable Deb Miller

Member, United States Surface Transportation Board
395 E Street, SW

Washington, DC 20423-0001

Dear Chairpersons,

I am writing you today, to voice my support for Canadian Pacific Railway Limited’s (CP) proposal
to acquire Norfolk Southern Corporation (NS).

Tervita Corporation is a North American based environmental services company headquartered in
Calgary, Alberta Canada. Our wide network of facilities is quite dependant on rail to facilitate
access to markets across North America. Specifically we move approximately 1200 rail cars a
year to the Midwest and West Coast of the USA. I believe that the subject acquisition will open
new markets that are both economical and logistically easier to access. In particular I believe that
the proposal will significantly reduce our car turn times by reducing the congestion in the Chicago
area and as such will allow us to make much better use of our limited rolling stock.

For the aforementioned reasons I support the proposed acquisition and look forward to the
benefits of this proposal when implemented. Should you wish to discuss this further please feel
free to contact me,
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